
THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:		HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:	TERESA MORGAN

DATE:	FEBRUARY 20, 2025

SUBJECT:	AUDITOR SELECTION 2025-2027


ISSUE
The Hardin County Board of Education must select an auditor for the audit period from July 1, 2024, through June 30, 2027. The audit contract is one year with the option to renew for two more additional years. 

FACTS
	An auditor is selected annually or for a period generally not to exceed three years to audit the accounts of the Board of Education and the schools.  The current audit firm was not renewed for 2025 and 2026. Auditing is a professional service, and bidding is optional. 

	Hardin County received a proposal for the required audit work from three firms Riney Hancock CPAs, Montgomery & Co, and Carr, Riggs, & Ingram. Riney Hancock CPA currently audits Daviess, Grayson, and Owensboro. Montgomery & Co. performs 12 school audits. Carr, Riggs, and Ingram are located out of Bowling Green and perform numerous school audits in the area. See below for price comparison:
	Firm
	2025
	2026
	2027

	Riney Hancock 
	$67,500
	$68,750
	$69,250

	Carr, Riggs, &Ingram
	$64,000
	$64,500
	$65,000

	Montgomery & Co
	$70,000
	$72,500
	$75,000



RECOMMENDATION

	I RECOMMEND THE BOARD APPROVE RINEY HANCOCK CPAs AS THE AUDITORS FOR HARDIN COUNTY SCHOOLS THROUGH JUNE 30, 2027, AT THE PRICES LISTED ABOVE.


RECOMMENDED MOTION
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